
 

Bring Your Own Device 
 
Greetings families, 
We are very excited to have ​your child’s class 
piloting the Bring Your Own Device (BYOD) program 
beginning in October.  After the initial pilot, we will 
roll-out school wide in the Spring.  This program 
allows your child to bring their own technology into the classroom, if this is an opportunity 
your family would like to participate in.  Use of the technology will be integrated 
meaningfully into lessons.  This will include research, assessments, interactive collaboration, 
and final products from project-based learning opportunities.  
 
Prior to having students bring in their device, we are having an informational meeting for 
parents on Wednesday, October 21, 2015 from 5:30-6:15 p.m. in the Media Center.  For your 
convenience this is prior to the ONE Hunter event.  Please follow the Google link below to 
RSVP for this informational session before Monday, October 19, 2015, or call 919-856-7676 
to let us know you can come. 
 
We will walk you through the steps of setting up the BYOD WiFi, so if possible please bring 
the intended device.  
 
Many questions will be answered at the information session, however, two key questions are: 

● Does my child have to have a device?  -- Answer -- Absolutely not -- this is a family’s 
choice! 

● If my child does not have a device, will s/he still be able to participate in technology 
learning experiences?  -- Answer -- Absolutely -- just as s/he is now! 

 
 
  

http://bit.ly/1LgaIuP 
 
 
 

We look forward to exploring this new educational opportunity with you and your child this 
year!  
The BYOD Team 

http://bit.ly/1LgaIuP

